
    

  

  

         Agenda Item No. 6 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing Board, 26th September 2013 
 
Report of the Chief Executive, The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
Keogh Action Plan 
 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
1. Trust response to the Keogh Review and update on progress to date. 

 
 
Background 
 
2. The Keogh Review visits took place during May 2013.  The initial report was 

received in early June to inform the Risk Summit with NHS Midlands and East 
Region and an action plan was requested to cover both the urgent, high and medium 
priorities.  The attached gives the Trust’s response and progress to date.   

 
The progress against actions will be monitored via Monitor, the Foundation Trust 
Regulator and by the Dudley CCG as our commissioners.  It is envisaged that all the 
actions will be completed by the late autumn however embedding the outcomes of 
the actions will be ongoing, such as further embedding a learning culture and 
improving patient experience. 

 
The full Review Report and supporting information can be found on the NHS 
Choices website. 

 
 
Recommendation 
 
1. It is recommended that:- 
 

 The Health and Wellbeing Board receive the Action Plan for information and 
assurance. 

 
………………………………………….. 
Paula Clark 
Chief Executive 
 


	Purpose of Report
	Background
	2. The Keogh Review visits took place during May 2013.  The initial report was received in early June to inform the Risk Summit with NHS Midlands and East Region and an action plan was requested to cover both the urgent, high and medium priorities.  The attached gives the Trust’s response and progress to date.  

	Recommendation

